Here are ways you can help us pass our Levy:

Personal Notes:
Request pre-paid postcards from the Levy Committee that can be personalized with a note
from you about how important the Levy is to Hancock County. Contact Annie (419-424-1985
or aaltman@bhg.org) for postcards.

Display A Yard Sign:
The Levy Committee will have yard signs available for homeowners to display their support
of the Levy. Stop by the ADAMHS Board Office (438 Carnahan Ave., Findlay) after February
5th for your sign.

Marquee Announcement:
If you have access to a marquee use it to announce your support of the Levy.

Letters to Employees:

Send personal messages to your employees about the importance of the Levy and the ser-
vices it provides to the residents of Hancock County.

Speaking Engagements:
The Levy Committee is prepared to attend committee, organization, social, church, or other
meetings to speak about the Levy. To request a speaker contact Annie at 419-424-1985 or
aaltman@bhg.org.

Facebook:
Like our Facebook page and encourage others to like it also for messages and announce-
ments about the Levy. To access our Facebook page go to Vote Yes For Mental Health.

Website:
Visit our website (www.YourPathToHealth.org) for information about the Levy. If you have a
website please feel free to set a link to our website for others to get more information.

Email Message:
Consider forwarding your support for the Levy to email groups you have available.

Newsletter:

Forward this newsletter to email groups that would benefit from the information in an effort
to garner their support.

Word of Mouth:

The best way to show your support is to spread the word about the importance of the Levy
to friends, neighbors, family members and co-workers.

Thank You For Your Support!
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